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27 January 2016
Inspection; December 2015

Dear Parents,
I am delighted to now be able to provide you with the feedback from our recent Inspection by the ETI.

The Inspection took place at the start of December and focused particularly on Numeracy. The report compiled by the inspectors has not been officially published until now and for that reason it could not be distributed to parents.

Outcome

In the areas inspected, the school was reported as ‘very good’ overall.  The overall effectiveness was reported as;

“The school demonstrates the capacity to identify and bring about improvement in the interest of all the learners.”

As a school, we are delighted with the outcomes of the inspection. We are immensely proud of all our children who worked so hard and demonstrated to the inspectors many of the key aspects of our school life.

I, personally, am very grateful to the teachers and, indeed, the whole school staff for the work they do at all times in school to ensure we continue to improve for the benefit of all our children.

Thanks also to all our families and parents. We appreciated your kind words of support and encouragement, both as you spoke to us in school and as you completed the questionnaire for the inspectorate, the feedback from which was extremely positive.

The Report in full

Please take time to read the full report. It is now available to view at www.etini.gov.uk and will be available very soon in the parents section of the school website.

Yours sincerely,

M Beattie
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